PARENT COUNCIL MEETING

Wednesday 12 December 2012
Present: R McLuckie, S Anderson, J Adams, D O’Neill, A McSorley, M Mackie, M Craig, L Kerr, S Munro, M Arendarikova, K Reid
Apologies: 

Minutes agreed from last meeting.

HT Report

· As soon as S Young was successful with her interview D O’Neill put actions into place to get a Depute as soon as possible after Suzie left.  The Directorate then came back to D O’Neill to say the school was no longer entitled to a 3rd Depute.  D O’Neill fought the case and the 2 Depute posts will be advertised in January.  Interviews for both jobs will be held on the same day and will require Parent Council members to be part of the panel.
· S Munro was a finalist at an Event at the City Chambers last week.  S Munro won the Individual Award.  It is a great achievement, well deserved for all the work Stuart does in the school and community.  Well Done Stuart!
· Some of our pupils were invited to enter a competition to name the turns in the Mountain Bike track in the Cathkin Braes.  Christopher Lochrie was successful with Broken Biscuits.  Turn of Luck also made the finals.
· Education Scotland held interviews in the school to find out how our school continues to improve despite the social-eco climate.  There were various groups from parents/staff/pupils and other agencies.   It was clear that high expectations came from across the board.
· Congratulations to Janet Adams (McCann)

· The school has managed to purchase a new mini bus for £1400.  It is an old Land Services mini bus in very good condition.  It is 7 years old.


Race night

£1058 raised.  The question was raised, should we give the full amount to the school Croft or hold a little back for the next fund raising event.  It was decided to give the Croft £900.

Banking
The bank situation was discussed.  There have been no further progress been made to accessing our bank account.  J Adams agreed that she would contact/visit the bank next week and get some conclusion to the situation.  In the mean time it was agreed to pay K Reid for her the last 2 years work from the cash raised at the Race Night.  This will be replaced when access is possible to the account.

AOB
The meeting 30 January will be held in the school at 6pm as normal.  Then we will have a table booked at The Croft for 6.45pm.  Table for 12 will be booked by K Reid.
